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Tuesday 19th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After the Easter holidays, the Greater Depth Maths Club will take place on 
Tuesdays (instead of Wednesdays) from 3:15-4:15pm. We apologise for any 
inconvenience this may cause. The first session will take place on Tuesday 
26th April 2022.  
 
Children are welcome to continue to bring snacks into school to enjoy before 
the club starts but please ensure that these are healthy snacks such as fruit 
and cereal bars.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs Botham (AHT) and Mr Miles 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


